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CHRIS ENJOYED SEEING THE SEA OTTERS IN MORRO BAY SO 
MUCH ON HER LAST VISIT THE CHAPTER GAVE HER A FRAMED 

PICTURE OF THEM — SHE LOVED HER GIFT! 
(Thank you Bette and Janet for the idea and getting it done) 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


